State Museum:
UrgentReminder
To Photographers

The Alaska State Museum to-
day issued an urgent reminder to
all Alaskan photographers. The
deadline for entry in the third
annual State-wide photographic
exhibit is May 25, according to
Director Michael Kennedy.

“In the most photogenic of
all states, where almost everyone
carries a camera, we’ve suddenly
discovered a reluctance. Perhaps
people have simply not been
watching the calendar,” Kenne-
dy said.

“We have an  outstanding
juror in Mary Randlett, capable
of providing a valuable critique
for all photographers who will
exhibit here in June. We have
a choice exhibits area ready and
waiting for the June showing.

“Now we need photographs
in quantity and quality,” Ken-
nedy stated, “not only insuring
a deservedly great exhibit here,
but to be certain that ALASKA
POSITIVE 1972 will represent
the best traveling exhibit ever to
tour Alaska.”

Juror Randlett, a top-flight
professional of Washington, will
individually critique all entries
between May 25, the deadline
for entires, and the opening of
the exhibit at the State Museum,
Juneau, at noon on June 4.

Space is available for hun-
dreds of photographs.  From
these a quality collection will
be picked to tour Alaska from
August 1 to January 1973, the
State Museum Director said.
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